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Anime club honors its origin with earthquake and tsunami relief 
 
Cascade High School’s Anime Club invites you to take a break from the rainy weather with a 
fantasy/adventure animated film in brilliant color. Mysterious Spirited Away opens with a happy family 
hurrying to move into their new house, then morphs into a world of shifting spirits. Will our heroine get 
home safely? Will her parents change back from pigs? Who is that big baby? Come find out, and help 
a good cause! 
 
All donations and proceeds from concessions will be donated to the American Red Cross.  
 
When:   Wednesday, April 27, 5 p.m. 
 
Where: Cascade High School Cafeteria 
 
Admission: Free, donations gladly accepted   
 
 
---end---  
 
 


